
Friends of James Stuart Garden Group

You can contact us at:

friendsofjsg@gmail.com

Please contact us to join 

our mailing list and find 

out about our activities. 

The James Stuart Garden is on 

Recorder Road/St Faith’s Lane, 

NR1, and is valued as a tranquil 

green spot between the busy 

Prince of Wales Road and 

Norwich Cathedral. 

The aim of the ‘Friends’ Group, 

which was formalised in mid-2021 

with support from Norwich City 

Council, is to protect and enhance 

the environment of this Garden for 

the enjoyment of local residents, 

groups in the vicinity and passers-

by.

Our Group continues to work on 

improving biodiversity and 

maintenance of the flower beds, 

respecting the original layout. 

We marked and celebrated the 

Garden’s milestone centenary in 

September 2022 with a Civic 

reception. 

 Above is a photo of the en plein 

air  artwork of our Celebration by 

Eloise  O’Hare, a well-known and 

talented local artist. 

 We meet regularly in the Garden 

on  the 1st Saturday, and 3rd 

Tuesday of  each month for 

gardening and  between 10:30 

and 11:30. 

Join us to garden or just 

have a chat.
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